
SOUTH MAIN CHURCH OF CHRIST 
402 South Main ~ P.O. Box 1597 

Henderson, TX 75653-1597 

(903) 657-1408 ~ FAX (903) 657-1409 

Website: www.southmainchurch.com 

Email: office@southmainchurch.com 
 

Sunday AM Class - 9:30 AM 

Sunday AM Assembly - 10:30 AM 

Sunday PM Assembly - 5:00 PM 

Wednesday PM - 6:30 PM 
 

Wi-Fi Login: SMCOC-Guest 

Password: SouthMain16 

 

 

 

Communion kits are available at the  

back of the auditorium. Kits will also be 

available at the proper time should you forget 

to pick one up  or should you elect to have 

Communion brought to you.  
 

Disposable masks and gloves are also available upon 

request at the Visitor’s Center should you have  

need or want of these items. 

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN 
JUNE 23, 2024 

WELCOME 

PRAISE LEADER - Nik Henry 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

I Must Tell Jesus - # 564 
As the Deer - # 71 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

PRAYER - Barry Rivers 

SCRIPTURE READING  

Mark 4:35-41 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Glorify Thy Name - # 77 
Lead Me to Calvary - # 332 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE LORD’S SUPPER - Rodger Poe 

PRAYER FOR OFFERING 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

His Yoke Is Easy - # 612 

 
 
 
 
 
 

MESSAGE - David Chenault 

 
 
 
 
 

 

There’s a Fountain Free - # 909 
Be Not Dismayed Whate’er Betide - # 461 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

CLOSING PRAYER - Jimmy Arp  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“Depart in Peace” (Luke 2:29) 
Please silence all cell phones and  pagers. 

CCLI #  290723 



SUMMER SERIES 
   Make plans to join us as Doug Hopkins brings us a 
new message for our next Wednesday Night Summer 
Series, 6:30 PM, June 26th.  

 SOUTH MAIN PRAYS SOUTH MAIN SHARES 

Happy Birthday

Happy Anniversary

STAFF INFO 

ELDERS: 
Travis Birdwell……….….travisbirdwell1@aol.com 
David Chenault……...…….dhchenault@gmail.com 
Bobby Davis. bobbydtxu222@gmail.com 
Doug Hopkins dougndiann@gmail.com 
Bob Payne……………….bpayne1@suddenlink.net 
Rodger Poe……….………….rpoe9@hotmail.com 
Barry Rivers………….………..brivers@eastex.net 

 

PULPIT MINISTER:  
Bob Payne:….…………….bpayne1@suddenlink.net 

 

FAMILY LIFE MINISTER: 
David Chenault:………..dhchenault@gmail.com.com 

 

CHILDREN’S MINISTER: 
Janet Thompson:………...….drjanett55@gmail.com 

 

CHURCH SECRETARY: 
Reneé Hampton:....…..office@southmainchurch.com 

 

CHURCH TREASURER: 
Rodger Poe:……..…….…..….rpoe9@hotmail.com 

 

MAINTENANCE, GROUNDS AND HOUSEKEEPING: 
Dicky & Karen Harris and Mary Holt 

 

DEACONS: 

Chuck Ashmore 
 

Jim Smith 
 

Dodd Vinson 

   ROGER GUNZ, former South Main member, was re-

leased from the hospital Wednesday after being hospi-
talized with pneumonia and still suffers with multiple 
health issues. 

   THE STANFIELD & HALE FAMILIES at the passing 

of 6 yr-old Stevee “Lu” Ann Hale last Sunday, June 16th. 
   PAYNE’S AT RED RIVER 
   OUR COUNTRY

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR: 

SUNDAY AM NURSERY ATTENDANT   

SYMPATHY 
Our condolences go to the family of Genna McFad-

den Richards. Genna passed from this life last Sunday 
morning, June 16th. A Celebration of Life service was 
held 2:00 PM yesterday here at South Main in Genna’s 
memory. 
 

   We also extend our sympathies to Bobby & Neva 
Davis and Family at the passing of Neva’s cousin, 
Chester Bench, of Terrell, TX. Mr. Bench passed away 
Wednesday evening, June 19th.  
 

NEW ARRIVAL 
   Richey & Barbie Glasgow are proud to announce the 
birth of their first grandson, Robin Samuel Glasgow, 
born at 2:15 AM Saturday, June 16th, weighing 6 lbs 1 
oz and measuring 19” long. Robin Samuel is the new-
born son of Jeffery & Rosie. Also welcoming him home 
are his new aunts, Emily and Zoe!! 
 

THANK YOU 
   Thank you to all of the wonderful volunteers that 
helped make this year’s VBS such a success!! The chil-
dren really enjoyed the decorations, songs and activities 
that helped them learn the 23rd Psalm!! 
 

Dear South Main Family, 
   Thank you for the lovely plant and for your love during 
the time of my sister’s passing. We are so touched to 
receive it and appreciate your kindness. 
 

Love, 
Donna & Jim Smith 

 

KINDNESS KLOSET

   The next date of operation for the Kindness Kloset will be 
9am -12 noon on Thursday, June 27th. We continue to 
need gently used clothing for all ages, sizes and genders. 
Monetary donations are always welcome!. We continue to 
be in need of: Boys and Girls Clothing, sizes 8-18 

mailto:tennesseeroadwarrior@yahoo.com

